
ZONING HEARING BOARD 

 NOTICE OF VARIANCE 

  

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Zoning Hearing 
Board of the Township of South Shenango will be held at the 
township building, 6865 Collins Road, Jamestown, PA 16134 
at 6:30 p.m. on April 20, 2021 to hear the request for 
variance of Robert & Anna Betz, Owners of 2159 Random 
Road, Jamestown, PA 16134, Parcel Number 4704-049-51, 
zoned LR-Lake Residential District. 

  

Said request for variance is to allow construction of additions 
and placement of a shed that would cover a larger 
percentage of the parcel than is permitted by the township 
zoning ordinance, which is not permitted under the South 
Shenango Township Zoning Ordinance. 

  

All interested persons will be heard at the above time and 
place. 

  

Gary Johnson 

Zoning Officer 

 


